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  Balkan Leadership Conference: Executive Summary 
 
 
Vienna, Austria—Former Western Balkan 
heads of state, high-level officials and 
Balkans experts were the panelists at the 
conference. 
 

  

  

  

  Festival Held to Mark 30 Years of Relations between South Korea 
and Angola 

 
 
Luanda, Angola—A festival was held 
November 5, 2022 to mark the 30th 
anniversary of Diplomatic Relations between 
South Korea and Angola. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Argentina and Pacis Nuntii Launch the “We Are Brothers” 
Initiative 
 
 
Sunchales City, Argentina—UPF-Argentina 
and the “Pacis Nuntii” Movement launched the 
“We Are Brothers: We Are a 
Family” Initiative. 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  UPF-Czechia Probes Power of the Arts 
 
 
Prague, Czech Republic—“Through Arts and 
Culture to Mutual Understanding” was the title 
of an inspirational meeting.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Russia Instructs Youth about SDGs 
 
 
Voronezh, Russia—UPF held an instructional 
meeting about the United Nations’ Sustainable 
Development Goals. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

DEC 15: The 17th Global Forum on Human Settlements 

FEB 1: United Nations World Interfaith Harmony Week 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


